
We’ve had a great couple of years recently, spanning 2015 through 2025! Our Decennial report is
coming out this year, including Presidents Obama, Biden, and Trump, as well as our love for President
Carter’s passing. Our years of research into the John Quincy Adams exhibit revealed its debut name:
“Othello is Disgusting.” That’s what the President said when he witnessed the black general touch the
white Desdemona - and he spouted off about different skin-colored people should never be with one
another. The famed British actress Fanny Kemble listened to the President speak against it and wrote
about it in her book after dining with him in Boston. She was appalled.

Our open meetings across the USA went well, with recent dinners and events in New York, the Willard
in DC, LA at the Beverly Wilshire and The Cut, San Francisco, and Las Vegas. We televised from the
Venetian LIVE and researched in Chinatown  and at the Library of Congress for our expanding exhibits
at The US Presidential Culinary Museum regarding our newest glass cases on Executive Chefs to the
President and first families:

Lee Ping Quan - Chinese American Executive Chef of the ship USS Mayflower, the President's
300' yacht on the Potomac with almost 200 sailors aboard.

1.

Katherine Mary Buckley - Irish American Executive Chef of the White House.2.

Our recent Biden and Trump exhibits continue to do well! Be sure to see our 
new web addresses of uspcm.org and uspsc.org as we have smoothed those 
url’s. In closing, we attended the debut of of THE NO FAIL MISSION and Warning! 
Children are Not Weapons book releases - both of which I wrote passages for.
These were the 13th and 14th books I worked on for publishing. I hope you enjoy
them at our online shop and thank you for your continued patronage, financial
                                    support and assistance to expand us out to a larger resort
                                    museum and inn. We will continue to keep you informed daily in our WhatsApp               
                                    groups in a robust manner as to our new IRS 501C(3) Foundation.

                                                                           Yours truly,

                                              Marti
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